
April 2015 

 

Dear Secretary Robert,  

 

 I am deeply saddened by the immense damage which had been 

caused by the Typhoon Maysak in the Federated States of Micronesia.  I 

would like to express my deepest sympathies to all those in suffering. 

 

  The Government of Japan is willing to provide any possible 

emergency assistance responding to your government’s request.  I 

sincerely hope that people in the affected areas will recover from the 

calamity as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Fumio Kishida 

Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan 

 

 

 

The Honorable Lorin S. Robert 

Secretary of the Department of Foreign Affairs 

Federated States of Mirconesia 

 

 

 


